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• The March/April Postgraduate Research and Scholarships Committee approved its 
2020 workplan 

• Welcomed Saeideh Aminian, the new representative for the Masters of Osteopathy 

• Discussed the next set of questions from the working party on Postgraduate 
Administration, emerging from their meetings with enrolments, re-enrolments and 
TKK. Established next set of actions; the project continues. 

• Approved the potential extewnsion of an examinations grace-period which had been 
offered by the Research Director under the COVID-19 pandemic to relieve student 
pressure. 

• Discussed a proposal for analysing 2019 PG programme PEPS. Requires the 
feedback summaries from TKK. 
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